
A little about me 

I am 33 years old and lived 
in Tucson for almost all of 
them. I grew up in the TUSD 
school system which made 
me lucky enough to 
constantly be around 
passionate and inspiring 
teachers, especially in 
elementary school. I strive to 
follow their example and 
provide a great school 
experience for my learners. 
Outside of teaching, my 
other love is movies. I can 
talk about them for hours, 
much to the chagrin of my 
girlfriend.  

 My Education 

I recently graduated from 
the university (class of 2022) 
and am excited to start my 
teaching journey at Borton. I 
spent both my practicum 
and student teaching time at 
Borton, so even though I’m a 
a new teacher, I’ve been 
entrenched in the Borton 
spirit and style of learning 
for some time. In that time, I 
have worked closely and 
learned from the absolute 
best, like Metta Franklin, 
Kristin Meza, Kathy Lohse, 
and many more. 
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10:30-12:30 
Welcome to 

Borton! 
My name is Zane 

Huff and I am 
incredibly excited 
to meet everyone 

and to start getting 
to know my 

students! 

MEET THE 

TEACHER 
Mr. Zane 

 

My Philosophy 

One of the things I strive for 
is to always see the best in 
my students and do 
everything I can to help them 
achieve that. I want to 
provide a classroom 
environment where learners 
feel free to express 
themselves and share their 
thoughts. Every child has 
something unique to bring to 
the conversation and I want 
to make sure that they feel 
comfortable sharing their 
insight.   



 

 

Zane Huff 
••• 

(520)730-1173 
••• 

Zane.Huff@tusd1.org 
••• 

Bortones.tusd1.org/PandaRoom 

 
 



 

 Snack Time 

Snack time is an important time 

at Borton. It is a time for kids to 

munch on something and then 

expell some energy before they 

have to focus again. If you are 

looking to donate to this magical 

moment of the school day, the 

snacks need to be dairy and nut 

free so that way every student 

can safely eat them.  

 

 Classroom Wish list 

(Only donate if you can) 

• Tissue 

• Ziplock bags (any size) 

• Dry erase markers 

• Paper towels 

• Liquid hand soap 

• Hand sanitizer/ 
disinfectant wipes. 

• Snacks 

Character Strong Word of the 

Month 

 Responsibility 
 

 Taking action and understanding the impact of 
our choices.  

 

The COVID of it all 

Currently TUSD is  at a level 
yellow for COVID, so it is 
recommended that masks 
should be warn. I will be 
wearing my mask until the 
level goes down or a majority 
of the classroom is maskless. 
If you want to make sure 
your child keeps their mask 
on, let me know and I will 
help enforce that 
expectation. 
 
 

 

“I believe that 
education is all 

about being 
excited about 
something” 

-Steve Irwin 



 

 

What Borton is all 

about 

Borton is a magnet 

elementary school with 

special emphasis on 

project-based learning, 

systems thinking, 

literature, fine arts, 

outdoor learning, and 

computer-assisted 

instruction. Borton’s 

magnet programs offer 

students and parents 

choices and educational 

opportunities beyond 

those found in other 

schools.  

 

 


